
From: AEMAdmin@sdcounty.ca.gov
To: Potter, Andrew; Fang, Angela; Donnelly, Liberty; Temple, Nicole; Flores, Lauren; COSD, Redistricting; Hall,

David; Lau, Chim; Villa, Nicole; Van Wagner, Keith
Subject: IRC eComment
Date: Tuesday, November 30, 2021 4:17:42 PM

You've received a new form based mail from
https://www.sandiegocounty.gov/content/sdc/redistricting/IRCecomment.html.

Values:

First_Name :
Katie

Last_Name :
Quartuccio

E-mail :

Phone :

eComment :
Hi there - my name is Katie Quartuccio and I am a 4th generation San Diegian, specially to the East County. My
great grandparents came to Lakeside from Michigan in the early 60’s and established themselves as small business
owners, community volunteers, etc. My grandparents, aunts and uncles, parents, and cousins all have lived in the
Rancho San Diego/La Mesa/Jamul area since and we can attest that the needs and wants of this area are better
served having a district that understand our specific unincorporated area that is drastically different than that of the
northern areas such as Fallbrook, etc. Having to compete with a supervisor’s attention with other areas that are less
populated me have different needs would put a division to our unincorporated areas and San Diego overall. Being in
more rural, suburban areas we already feel a bit overlooked to San Diego county in general. I fully support Map
Draft 13a versions 1-6 as the best option foe the county overall!
Thank you!

Submit :
Submit




